From: Jonathan W Glenn < jonathan.glenn@wake.gov>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 2:39 PM

To: Shinica Thomas < Shinica. Thomas@wake.gov>

Cc: Duane Holder < Duane. Holder@wake.gov>; Toni Womack < Toni. Womack@wake.gov>;

Donald W Mial <don.mial@wake.gov>; wakejcpcchair@gmail.com

Subject: Re: JCPC Recommendation

Hello, Commissioner Thomas!

Thank you for following up about Mr. Gamble's JCPC application. The JCPC's Executive Committee is scheduled to meet on Thursday August 14th at 12pm and JCPC membership is on the agenda. I spoke to our new Chairperson, Dr. LaShawn Hewitt about Julian's application this past Friday and she shares my enthusiasm and excitement at the prospect of having him as part of the Wake JCPC.

Toni, will you please forward Mr. Gamble's application. I will be sure to share it with our Executive Committee in advance of Thursday's meeting.

Thanks again for the follow up, Commissioner Thomas! I look forward to seeing you soon!

Best,

Jonathan W. Glenn, Ph.D.
Juvenile Crime Prevention Program Manager
Wake County Government
County Manager's Office
jonathan.glenn@wake.gov
919.856.5417 office
984.389.0994 cell
301 S. McDowell Street, Raleigh, NC 27601
wake.gov